
 

 

 

 

     
HISTORIC REVIEW COMMITTEE 

Minutes of January 31, 2025  
Town Office Building/hybrid 

11:00 a.m. 
 
The Historic Review Committee met at 11:00 on January 31, 2025 to review a preliminary application for 
the demolition of a small structure at 84 Roast Meat Hill Road. 
 
Dodson moved that the proposed demolition be permitted to proceed without further review.  The 

motion was seconded by Rich.  There was very brief discussion about whether small sheds such as this 

one need to be included in the process under a revised ordinance.  Pages 28-31, and pages 86-88 of the 

town Plan of Conservation and Development, which deal with specifics of the town’s Historic 

Preservation priorities, were distributed for review. The committee determined that the structure did 

not meet any criteria for a “significant building” as described in the Chapter 238-3, Delay of Demolition 

Ordinance.    Motion passed 4-0-1, with Disbrow abstaining. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m. 

Elizabeth Disbrow, Chair 


